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MEETING MINUTES 

June 27, 2017 

 

A meeting of the Salem Licensing Board was held on Tuesday, June 27, 2017 at 4:30 p.m., at 93 

Washington Street in the Ante Room on the second floor. In attendance: Chairman Bob St. 

Pierre, Members Paul Flores and Rick Lee, and City Solicitor, Elizabeth Rennard. Absent was 

Clerk of the Board, Melissa Pagliaro. 

 

1. Application for an Entertainment License. Applicant: Salem Waterfront Hotel & Suites, 

Regatta Bar Restaurant, 225 Derby Street to add outdoor speakers and TV. 

Tom Egan and Michael Rockett attended on behalf of the Waterfront Hotel.  The Board 

heard the Hotel’s petition for an amendment of the Entertainment License to include 2 TVs 

outside, piped music on 4 speakers on the patio until 10:00 p.m. and not to exceed 70 Db.  

Existing license has up to a 5-piece band and DJ in the Ballroom and Compass room for 

events. 

Mr. Flores motioned to approve the license for 60 days or until such time as the new 

entertainment regulations are adopted by the Board, which ever date is later. 

Mr. Lee seconded and said motion carried. 

2. Old/New Business: NONE 

3. Adjournment 

Mr. Flores motioned to adjourn at 4:45 pm. Mr. Lee seconded and said motion carried. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Elizabeth Rennard 

Acting on behalf of the Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A and City Ordinance 

Sections 2-2028 and through 2-2033 


